
February Newsletter Room 203 

 
I hope everyone is enjoying the winter so far! I have been so proud of all your kiddos. They are 
all working together as a group, learning, and cooperating with one another in all aspects of our 
preschool day.  

February is “I Love to Read” month.  It’s time to share the love of books.  Each week this month 
we use a children’s book as the inspiration for all the classroom activities.   

February 3 – 6 The Turtle Box by Vanessa Roeder 

February 10 – 13 Valentine’s week  

February 17 – 20 Jabari Tries by Gaia Cornwell  

February 24 – 27 Gus’s Garage by Leo Timmers  

During the month of February, I will be observing each child in preparation for conferences in 
March.  I will observe large and fine motor skills, speech and language skills, social and 
emotional development and more.  If you have anything specific you would like me to watch 
for, let me know!   

Volunteer Opportunities 

Tuesday February 11 volunteer to help with an art project 9:00 – 10:30 – one parent  

Valentine’s Day Thursday February 13 9:00am – 10:30 am – One parent  

Please let me know if you’re interested in volunteering.  Thank you  

February Dates: 

Barnes and Noble Book Fair February 1st  

Lake Harriet T-shirt Day – February 4  

Valentine’s Day Party Thursday February 13 

President’s Day – no school February 17  

Conferences will happen in March  



Valentine’s Day Party – Thursday February 13 

Each child will decorate a Valentine bag at school prior to that date.  Children may bring 
Valentine Cards from home to share with their classmates.  We will have fun Valentine activities 
planned for that day.  There are 9 children in the class.  (Ark, Ava, Easton, Helena, Issac, James, 
Mia, Ryan, Sachini)  

Please let me know if you ever have any questions or concerns. 

Sue Bergquist 

 

 

 

 

 


